OFFICE OF

William Randolph Hearst
La Cuesta Encantada
San Simeon, California

Nov. 9, 1931.

Dear Miss Morgan :

The CbDast Highway people are going to put a
bridge over the Arroya del Puerto, and they are going to build
it and pay for it; but they thought we might want to design
something which would be in keeping with the character of our
little Spanish village.

If you do anything, it should be simple, of course, but

something that would harmonize.





